
Matrix Design Group Comment 

 

On Oct 23, 2012, at 1:05 PM, "Celeste Werner" <celeste_werner@matrixdesigngroup.com> 

wrote: 

We recommend that billboards are not located within the Compatible District. 

If billboards are located within the District we recommend they are NOT LED lights.  Regular 

billboard  lights, if located within this District should be  fully shielded with full cut off light 

fixtures. 
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